
 

 

 

 

 

AN APPEAL TO JHARKAND STATE AND CENTRAL GOVERNMENT 

 

Jain Diaspora strongly denounces insensitive, impervious & obstinate attitude of administration on 

Sammed Shikharji Issue. Utterly unwarranted notifications about our most sanctified place, “Sammed 

Shikharji” have unsettled centuries old position and deeply offended feelings of most philanthropic, 

altruistic and industrious members of entire community. 

 

Jain community is ardent & passionate admirer of present governance due to our adoration & adulation 

for the nation. We may not be very good in numbers as electorates but with unpretentiousness, we can 

say, that our contribution in nation building is unparallel and we continue to do so! 

 

With all humbleness, we request all concerned authorities to immediately withdraw the unwarranted 

notifications intended to change the basic character of our religious institutions and its surroundings. 

January, 2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AHIMSA FOUNDATION 

21, Skipper House, 9, Pusa Road, New Delhi -110005, India 

Tel: +9198-100-46108, Email: caindia@hotmail.com, Web: www.jainsamaj.org 

 

MAIL YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS FOR FREE COPY OF "AHIMSA TIMES" AND 
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